
To whom it may concern,

I am writing to Strongly Object to the above draft plan for the following reasons

I have lived in Hadley Wood for some 20 years,  with my family my children, who attend
Hadley Wood school.

The proposal will take away valuable green belt land where my children play. The
wild life & vegetation will be destroyed.

The development will overload the existing drainage, Hadley wood is already
suffering from flooding as I know from my properties in both Parkgate Ave & Beech
hill Ave.

. 
It is not a suitable location for a sustainable development,  with a PTAL 1a/b and
would wholly be reliant on cars as transport  (further adding to climate change)

The two primary schools  are not big enough to accommodate additional pupils. 

The council have not outlined the  'exceptional circumstances' as to why this specific
Green Belt site should be sacrificed  for development for 160 homes out of the
25,000 by 2039. 

PLEASE CAN YOU ACKNOLEDGE MY NOTICE
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